
Este documento está disponible en español bajo petición. 

TITLE VI NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

The Cooperative Alliance for Seacoast Transportation (COAST) is committed to providing 
non-discriminatory transportation services to all of its passengers and potential 
passengers. COAST operates its programs and services without regard to race, color, and 
national origin in accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. 

Any person who believes they have, individually, or as a member of any specific group, 
been subjected to discrimination on the basis of race, color or national origin may file a 
formal complaint with COAST. A written complaint must be filed within 180 days of the 
date of the alleged discrimination. All complaints should be signed, dated, and include 
contact information. Written complaints should be addressed to: 

COAST Title VI Coordinator 
42 Sumner Drive 
Dover, NH 03820 

civilrights@coastbus.org 

For a Title VI Complaint Form please visit www.coastbus.org/about-coast/civil-rights. 

For more information about COAST’s civil rights programs and the procedures to file a 
complaint, visit coastbus.org/about-coast/civil rights or email civilrights@coastbus.org. 

If information is needed in another language, or an individual is unable or incapable of filing 
a complaint and needs assistance, please contact COAST’s Title VI Coordinator at 603-743- 
5777 or by email at civilrights@coastbus.org. 

A complaint may be filed directly with the 
Federal Transit Administration, Office of Civil Rights 

Attention: Complaint Team, 
East Building, 5th Floor – TCR 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 

Washington, DC 20590 
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